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In November of 2023, the Hickman Electric Plant Board approved the construction of a 

fiber optic network in the Hickman, Ky city limits portion of the service territory.  The fiber 
network will provide an advanced communication network for the automated electric metering 
system and provide the opportunity for high-speed broadband service.  Hickman Electric System 
has entered a partnership with Gibson Connect LLC. to offer internet, television, and phone 
services to businesses and residents of Hickman.  
 Hickman Electric’s role in the partnership is to construct and maintain the physical components 
of the network.  Construction of the network began on the eastern boundary of Hickman Electric’s 
distribution territory in the fall of 2024 and will progress westward across the city.  Gibson Connect will 
provide in-home installations, billing, and customer support for the services offered.  Hickman Electric 
System customers interested in services can sign up for services under the Internet Service Sign Up tab 
and more information on offered services can be found under the Gibson Connect’s Services tab, or at 
gibsoncoops.com.  
 
 


